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Hospice Peterborough - Supporting you through life threatening illness and grief. 

 

 
Since 1988, Hospice Peterborough has created a safe, comfortable and welcoming environment for 
clients, staff and volunteers offering a variety of community programs and services. In April 2019 
Hospice Peterborough opened a brand-new facility and expanded programming to include a Hospice 
Residence offering 24/7 end of life care. In January 2021, the Board of Directors approved Hospice 
Peterborough`s new Strategic Plan for 2021-25 identifying 4 strategic priority areas: Trusted Leadership 
in Hospice Palliative Care, Exemplary Programs and Services, Organizational Excellence and Financial 
Sustainability. While the Organization`s programs and services adopted to the new reality dictated by 
COVID-19, Hospice Peterborough achieved Accreditation by Hospice Palliative Care Ontario in 2021 and 
again in 2024. 
 
Are you interested in supporting hospice palliative care in our community and helping Hospice 
Peterborough succeed in its Strategic goals? Please consider applying for a position on the Hospice 
Peterborough Board of Directors, or a position on one of the Standing Committees of the Board. 
 
Hospice Peterborough`s Board of Directors invites applications from the City and County of 
Peterborough to serve on the Board starting in June 2025, for an initial term of three years.  
The Board is also looking for community members who are interested in participating in the work of 
various Board Committees, such as Resource Development, Quality, Governance and Finance 
Committees. 
 
We are seeking individuals with the following qualifications: 
• Well developed interpersonal and communication skills. 
• Organizational and leadership skills and an ability to work collaboratively in a team environment. 
• An interest and expertise in legal matters, non-profit governance and health care or first-hand 

experience with the Organization`s programs and services as a client or caregiver.  
 
Hospice Peterborough values equity, diversity and inclusion and is committed to ensuring an inclusive 

and accessible environment. HP`s Board is committed to ensuring that it is representative of the 
diverse communities that the Organization serves. 

 
Additionally, the Board is accepting applications for a Youth Intern Director position. The volunteer 
Youth Intern Director position has been created as a non-voting member of the Board of Directors. The 
Youth Intern Director will have the opportunity to participate as a working member of the Board of 
Directors, to learn and be mentored in governance principles and practices of a successful and highly 
regarded not-for profit charitable organization. This opportunity will appeal to post-secondary students 
who have an interest in palliative care and Hospice services. 

 
Interested individuals (for both positions) are asked to provide resumes and cover letters in 
confidence by March 20, 2025 to: admin@hospicepeterborough.org - Attention: Chair, Board 
Recruitment Committee. Please indicate on your application if you are applying to become a Board 
member of a Youth Intern Director. 
Interviews will be held on April 1, 2024, 10 am-2pm.  
For more information please visit:  www.hospicepeterborough.org 

http://www.hospicepeterborough.org/

